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Society Receives 2021 Young Scholar  Intern Grant  

 We are pleased to announce that Yaphank Historical Society has been awarded a special 2021 Young Scholar  intern 

grant from the Robert David Lion Gardiner Foundation. This donation of $1500 is to help us with our collections 

program this summer. We appreciate the generosity of the Foundation for the wonderful opportunity for YHS and our 

intern Sara McGiff. Sara is a recent graduate of Suffolk Community College, and will be attending SUNY at Stony Brook, 

with the aim of pursuing a career in journalism. 


